
 

 

 

I am looking forward to meeting all of our new students on Friday 3rd September 2021 for their Induction 
Day and hope your child is also looking forward to it. You will have already received a programme of the 
day, below is a reminder of some of the important information and timings for the day.  

  

Students will be in class from 8.45am to 3.10pm. Students should be wearing school uniform and must 
have a face covering.  

  

We ask that you arrive no earlier than 8.30am and leave immediately after dropping off your 
child.   There is a major rebuild project on site, if you need to drop your child off, please only use the 
car park from the Fagl Lane entrance in the front of the school.  

  

Staff will be on the car park meet the students who arrive by car and at the bus park to meet the school 
busses.  Students who are entitled to use our school transport can do so on this day, you will have 
received information about pick up points from School Transport.  

  

Anyone who was unable to purchase the pack of required equipment and school ties on the two days 
they were on sale, may come into school on Wednesday 1st or Thursday 2nd September from 8am 
to 1.00pm only.  Please pay by cheque (we cannot accept cards) or the correct cash as we won’t be 
able to give change.  

  

Kind Regards,  

Miss J Jones  

Student Development Manager – Year 7  

 

 


